PHILIPPINE OVERSEAS EMPLOYMENT ADMINISTRATION .

ili i Republic of the Philippines e g
Phlllpplne Department of Labor and Employment Admlmtra! ‘"?Ci*c‘m
Overseas BFO Building, Ortigas Avenue cor. EDSA, Mandaluyong Gity}1550 Central Rec vis 7 >
Employment Website: www.poea.gov.ph E-mail: info@poea.gov.ph

ERIC fﬂ rﬁc_‘:,f?é‘:'tia,w
i

. Administration Hotlines: 87221144, 8722-1155 JUL
R [EIVIE
ADVISORY NO. 90 N TE

Series of 2021

Inclusion of the Philippines in the Red List Countries of the Kingdom of Bahrain

On 13 July 2021, the Civil Aviation Authority (CAA) of the Kingdom of Bahrain
has issued its updated travel regulations on the entry of individuals to the Kingdom
which expanded the number of Red List Countries to include the Philippines.

Under prevailing guidelines, passengers arriving from any of the Red List
Countries, including those who have transited in them at any point in the preceding 14
days, are prohibited from entry unless they are citizens or residents of Bahrain.

Passengers eligible for entry must present a negative Polymerase Chain Reaction
(PCR) test certificate with a Quick Response (QR) code, administered within 48 hours
prior to departure. Further tests upon arrival and on the 10th day of stay are also required
in addition to a mandatory 10-day facility-based or home quarantine, as appropriate.

The Administration will issue further guidance to our Overseas Filipino Workers
(OFWs), stakeholders, and the general public on further developments pertaining to the

same as soon as it becomes available.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

NARD P. OLALIA
Administrator

19 June 2021

Sources ;o Philippine Ouverseas Labor Office (POLO) Manama, Bahrain

Bahrain News Agency (BNA)
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